
       Isis Temple Newsletter               October 2016 

       

 

Isis Temple Newsletter                     April 2012                             Page 1 of 17 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Fellow Officers and Ladies of the Household, 
 

July, August and September have been very busy. There were 
many Nile-related fundraisers, social events and a ceremony of 
initiation. 
 
The 4-H fundraiser, July 25-30, was a huge success raising 
$3,400.00. HUGE SHOUT OUT to Karla Goff, PQ, her shift 
leaders, members and non-members who participated to make 
this a huge success. 
 

    Queen’s Message 
 

 

Special  Interest 

Articles: 

 
• Queen’s Message 
 
• Pr. Royal Message         
 
• Pr. Tirzah Message         
 
• Pr. Badoura          

 Message 
 
 
 
 
 

The September Stated Session allowed us to come together to celebrate our Past Queens 
and 50-year members. Elsie Ervin, Sharon Johnson, JoAnn Stock, Evelyn Van Hooser, and 
Barbara Wessel have been members of Daughters of the Nile for 50 years. Although they 
were unable to attend, each will receive their 50-year pin from me in upcoming months. I 
would like to personally thank all the Past Queens who attended. Our beautiful Princess 
Musician, Jane Harmon sang a Nile version of “It Had to be You” in honor of our Past 
Queens. Our Dancers and Pageantry made gifts for each Past Queen to wear for the 
holidays. Isis Temple is so fortunate to have each of you and I am so proud to follow in 
your footsteps. Your love, support, and sage advice is invaluable! Your continued support 
of Daughters of the Nile is evident in all we do. THANK YOU and I Love You All! 
 
Also in September, we had a great time at Trivia Night which was held at the Newburgh 
Masonic Lodge. We created teams and had a blast answering a series of questions for each 
round. We also had a Potluck of Appetizers and snacks and received prizes for our efforts. 
I even brought my 16 year old Little Sister who really enjoyed the night! I encourage 
anyone interested to be watching for the next fun night and join us. You will not regret it. 
Thank you to Princess Royal Krista Williams for spearheading this night and to the Ways 
and Means Committee for helping plan and support the event.  

 
Several of us were invited to a Scottish Rite picnic at Walton’s International Comfort Food 
on Sept. 17th. I was honored to speak about the love we share and how we support one 
another in Daughters of the Nile. I also shared information about our units, our Stated 
Sessions, and where we meet. JPQ Tina, Princess Royal Krista and I met a potential new  
 

August 7th we had our Nile Family Picnic held at Bethel UCC church. The turnout was 
awesome! It was wonderful to see so many members who we hadn’t seen for a while. 
Thank you to the membership committee who provided small gifts to members who 
brought a potential candidate and for the potential candidate herself. It was a great time 
of food and fellowship. The kids were able to play in the gym or on the playground while 
the adults could play or just relax and enjoy our time together.  
 
Also in August, we had the honor of initiating two new Princesses: Cindy Zeller and Judy 
Schultz. Please extend a welcome to them when you see them! 
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Queen’s Message, continued 

 
 
  

                    PrincesPrincesPrincesPrincess s s s RoyalRoyalRoyalRoyal        
                                                        Jennifer NanceJennifer NanceJennifer NanceJennifer Nance    
 

member who is very interested and will petition for membership. Noble Rick Dobbs gets credit for introducing 
us! It was a lovely day! Thank you to Princess Kathy Rosa for the invite! 
 
October brings about the Fall Festival. Good luck to our units in the fundraising efforts during this time. 
Anyone not involved in the fundraising efforts during the week are encouraged to attend Stated Session on 
October 3, 2016, at 7:00 pm at Hadi Temple on the second floor. 
  
Our BBQ sale pick-up date has been changed as well as the cutoff date for orders. Our new cutoff date is 
October 10th and the pick-up date is October 15th in the Hadi Parking lot from 3:30-4:30pm. Please take 
advantage of this amazing food and please spread the word on all social media! If you need tickets or BBQ, 
contact Princess Royal Krista Williams. 812-484-8860. Or,  contact her through the Facebook page.  
 
Our Fall Card Party will be held October 20th on Hadi 2nd Floor. Members should have already received tickets 
for the event. There will be a delightful boutique filled with all kinds of gift ideas for the holidays as well as a 
delicious lunch! Please try to sell the tickets and emphasize that even if someone cannot attend, they can donate 
to our organization. If you have questions or would like to donate to our boutique, please contact PQ Jean 
Rickard at AJrickard2@gmail.com 
 
We also plan to have a membership brunch on October 22nd at 10am at Bethel United Church of Christ on 
Greenriver Rd. Please invite a friend to attend who you know may really enjoy or need the fellowship and love of 
Daughters of the Nile. We will again have gifts for members who bring a potential candidate and their guest. 
This will be less formal than past meetings and will focus on the food and fellowship, though we will advertise 
our units and the wonderful work we do for the Daughters of the Nile Foundation. We will use this opportunity 
to have a social event as well so please come whether you can bring anyone or not! 
 
November Stated Session will be November 7th, 2016, at 7:00 pm at Hadi Temple. We will be celebrating 
Founders Day. We will have some surprise gifts and door prizes thanks to PSQ Sue Layman. 
 
Be on the lookout for our November Social event - more details to follow! 
 
Supreme Queen Cathy Carol Rose will be visiting Isis Temple No. 41 on November 28, 2016. Please plan to join 
us for a great evening of fellowship. The Banquet will be held at 5:30 pm at the Masonic Temple on Chestnut 
Street. The cost of the meal is $25.00. We will be serving Brisket with sauce on the side, Roasted Red Potatoes, 
Green Beans, Tossed Salad, Rolls, Yummy Dessert, Coffee, Tea and Lemonade. Our Ceremonial will follow the 
banquet, tentatively scheduled for 7:00 pm at the same location on the 2nd floor. Unit performances will follow 
Ceremonial. Reservations may be sent to Princess Royal Krista Williams at isis41rsvp@gmail.com or 812-484-
8860. 
 
Our Christmas Party hosted by the Patrol will be held immediately following Stated Session on December 5th, 
2016, at 7:00 pm at Hadi Temple. Babysitting will be provided that evening to our members with small 
children, so please make plans to attend. We will also have the Ugly Christmas Sweater contest which was so 
much fun last year! 
 
The Princeton Nile Club Cookie Exchange will be held December 13th at R’z Restaurant in Fort Branch, IN. The 
event will begin at 12pm. We will eat lunch and exchange our cookies. If you can, bring 3 dozen cookies to trade. 
If you wish to carpool, we meet at The Holiday Inn Airport on Hwy 41. around 11:30am. Please contact Princess 
Royal Krista Williams if you wish to ride with us. 812-484-8860. 

 
A bit of housekeeping, please find enclosed in this newsletter the Supreme Temple Daughters of the Nile 
Legislation results from the Supreme Temple Annual Session 2016 held in Indianapolis, IN. Should you have 
any questions, please let myself or any Bylaws committee member know. 
 
Please remember, I love you all and am so honored to be an Ambassador for our unique organization!  
Jennifer Nance, Queen 
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Princess Royal  
                 Krista Williams 

Princess Badoura 
       Cheryl Stader 

 

We had a great summer and plan to have an even better 
fall. 
 
Queen Jennifer had her first Ceremonial in August and it 
was absolutely beautiful. We are now anticipating the 
Supreme Queen visitation in November. 
 
I am working to collect as much stuff as possible to send 
to the Shriners Hospitals for Children®. We are 
collecting box tops for education, any new toiletries, and 
as always can tabs. I have already received so many 
donations this year; I want to thank everyone who has 
donated so far this year. I would really like for us to 
remember our teen patients and the needs they have. 
 
If you have any questions about what to donate feel free 
to contact me at any time. Thank you for your 
continuous care. 
 
 
Pr. Tirzah Robbi Redman  
362 Rosenberger Ave. Apt. l 
Evansville IN 47712 
812-589-2508  
robbiredman@yahoo.com 

 

I can’t believe it’s fall already. I had my first 
Ceremonial as Pr. Badoura in August. So glad that we 
had we had an opportunity to do this before the 
Supreme Queen visitation in November. Queen 
Jennifer did a wonderful job! 
I’ve been attending quilting on Mondays. There is 
always something to do even if it’s not sewing or 
quilting. The quilts need to be pinned together and 
anyone can do that. Please join us if you have the 
time. 
The Patrol cleaned brains for the Fall Festival and I 
volunteered to help, lots of fun and fellowship with the 
Patrol ladies (cleaning the brains is not as bad as 
everyone thinks). I will be working with the Patrol at the 
Fall Festival booth. Stop by and say hello. 
Nile love, 
Cheryl Stader, Pr. Badoura 
812-424-4611 
jbtav@att.net  
 

 

 

Greetings, ladies! 
I’m so excited for the fall season! There is an almost endless list of events, fun things to do and Nile fundraisers to 
become involved with, and I’m looking forward to seeing many of you at these upcoming events. With the August 
ceremonial behind us, I’ve started the task of preparing for our Supreme Queen’s Official Visit in November and am 
anticipating welcoming many more new princesses to our order. 
To our new princesses – and to those who’ve been Nile members for a few years or even many years – I encourage 
you to find your “niche” in Nile. Our order has much to offer and several ways to become more involved and get to know 
other ladies of the household. Beyond the units, clubs and officer positions, we have several committees that work 
behind the scenes year-round to accomplish the business of our temple. If you haven’t yet found your niche and you’d 
like help doing so, please contact me. I am so incredibly happy to have found my own. My love for Nile has only 
increased because of it. 
Nile love & pixie dust, 
 Krista Williams, Pr. Royal 
 812-484-8860 
 krwilliams53@gmail.com 

 

 Trivia QuestionTrivia QuestionTrivia QuestionTrivia Question    
The Official Crown of the Supreme Temple 
is: (a)(a)(a)(a) An Open Crown  (b)(b)(b)(b) A Closed Crown 
(c)(c)(c)(c) A Jeweled Crown open or closed 
  Look for the answer in this newsletter. 

Princess Royal 
    Krista Williams 

 

Princess Tirzah 
Robbi Redman 
 

 

Ladies of the Household 
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Your Majesty and Ladies of the Household: 

 

Wow, it’s October already! Time of the changing fall colors and soon time to change those clocks back. 

I hope you all had a great and safe summer. Life is short, live each day to the fullest.  

 

We now have a special email sicknessanddistress@gmail.com  please email us for prayer request or other 

pertinent Nile sickness and distress information.  

 

I’m getting ready for Christmas, thanks to the help of several of our members. We are working on gifts 

for our shut-ins. If you know of anyone that we need to add to list please let me know. 

 

You can reach me at 812-518-4175 or email me at sharonharbison1948@yahoo.com   

 

Thank you and God bless. 

  

Nile love,   

Sharon Harbison, Pr. Chaplain 

 

Isis Temple No. 41 Daughters of the Nile CalendarIsis Temple No. 41 Daughters of the Nile CalendarIsis Temple No. 41 Daughters of the Nile CalendarIsis Temple No. 41 Daughters of the Nile Calendar    
2016201620162016    

The Princeton Nile Club met September 13, 2016 at R’z in Ft. Branch. Guest were: Queen Jennifer 
Nance, PSQ Sue Layman, Princess Badoura Cheryl Stader, Princesses: Terri Cheesman, Rosella 
Hill, Nora Miller, Sylvia Pharris, Myra Whipkey and Judy Williamson. 
 
The thought for the day: Remembering the Flag draped Coffin. 
 
Members Martha Lou Johnson, Elinor Falls and Ruth Dunning were remembered as either in a 
nursing home or ill. 
 
We voted to give a $200.00 Gold Certificate to Supreme Queen Cathy Rose at her visitation in 
November to Isis Temple. 
 
Our next meeting will be December 13 at R’z. It will be our annual Christmas party and cookie 
exchange. Any Nile member is welcome to attend, bring 3 dozen cookies. Bags will be provided so 
each member can take home a bag full of goodies. Princess Myra Whipkey brought some delicious 
divinity as a teaser for the upcoming event. 
 
Queen Jennifer gave an update on coming events for Isis Temple. 
 
President: Nancy Clem 812-385-4282 
 

 

Note from Pr. Chaplain 
Sharon Harbison 
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October 2016 
 10/3-08/16           Westside Nut Club Fall Festival 

 10/03/16    Stated Session (Hadi)  

 10/10/16 9:00 am  Sewing and Quilting (Hadi 2nd floor)    

      Final Day to order BBQ 

 10/12/16 6:00 pm  Officer Practice for SPQ visit 

 10/13/16   Supreme Queen Visit, Badoura Temple Terre Haute IN 

 10/15/16    BBQ Order Pick up - Hadi 

 10/17/16 9:00 am  Sewing and Quilting (Hadi 2nd floor) 

 10/18/16   Supreme Queen Visit, Akielo Temple, Lexington KY 

 10/20/16 10am-4pm  Fall Card Party & Boutique Fundraiser (Hadi 2nd Floor) 

 10/24/16 9:00 am  Sewing and Quilting (Hadi 2nd floor) 

 10/31/16 9:00 am  Sewing and Quilting (Hadi 2nd floor) 

 

November 2016 
 11/02/16 6:00 pm  Officer Practice for SPQ visit – Hadi 2nd floor 

 11/07/16 9:00 am  Sewing and Quilting (Hadi 2nd floor)    

 11/07/16    Stated Session (Hadi)  Founders Day 

 11/13/16 6:00 pm  Officer Practice for SPQ visit – Masonic Temple 
 11/14/16 9:00 am  Sewing and Quilting (Hadi 2nd floor)  

 11/20/16 TBA   East St. Louis  Al-Sihah No.29 Supreme Queen Visit 

 11/21/16 9:00 am  Sewing and Quilting (Hadi 2nd floor)  

 11/27/16 5:30- 6:30 pm Unit Practice for SPQ visit – Masonic Temple 

 11/27/16 6:15 pm  Officer Practice for SPQ visit – Masonic Temple 

 11/28/16 9:00 am  Sewing and Quilting (Hadi 2nd floor) 

 11/28/16 5:30 pm  Supreme Queen Visit – Masonic Temple 

 11/28/16 7:00 pm  Supreme Queen Visit Ceremonial Masonic Temple 

 11/29/16 TBA   Supreme Queen Visit Ceremonial Neith Temple No.80 

      Madisonville KY 

December 2016 

 12/05/16 9:00 am  Sewing and Quilting (Hadi 2nd floor)   

 12/05/16 7:00 pm  Stated Session (Hadi)  Christmas Party 

 12/09/16 5:30 pm  Wrap gifts for Children’s Christmas Party Game room 

 12/11/16 TBA   Shrine Patient - Children’s Christmas Party (Hadi) 

 12/12/16 9:00 am  Sewing and Quilting (Hadi 2nd floor)   

 12/13/16 12:30 pm  Princeton Nile Club Cookie exchange  

Calendar 
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Ladies of the Household, 

We couldn’t do this without your help! Does your time allow 
you to help us? We can always use your skills, don’t worry if 
you can’t sew or embroider, we can always keep you busy and 
use your help and we are willing to teach you to, if you are 
interested! 

Join us for fellowship and lunch and remember that we are 
always working for the Shriners Hospitals for Children® while 
having fun! 

Please feel free to join us on Mondays at 9:00 am. Looking 
forward to seeing you! If you have any questions, don’t 
hesitate to call me. 

 Pr. Donna Duncan   

 812-477-1777 

MEMBERSHIP Begins with ME! 
Nancy Markham, PQ 

 
Every day is membership day!Every day is membership day!Every day is membership day!Every day is membership day!    

 

                                It takes an entire Temple to increase Membership. 
 

Organizations don’t succeed, people do! 
 
Only you can help us succeed! We need to increase our membership. It’s what helps us grow and 
continue to be in this beautiful organization. We help the Shriners Hospitals for Children ® with each 
new member. If you need a proposal contact PQ Shirley Sheets or myself. If you have any suggestions 
how to increase membership please contact us. 

 

WE NEED YOUR HELP!WE NEED YOUR HELP!WE NEED YOUR HELP!WE NEED YOUR HELP!    
 

Membership Contact Chairman: PQ Shirley Sheets    812-867-7964 
Or Co-Chair                      PQ Nancy Markham      812-430-6973  
     Trivia question  

answer b 

 

S 
E 
W 
I 
N 
G 
 
& 
 
Q 
U 
I 
L 
T 
I 
N 
G 

 

 
PQ Jean Rickard, PQ Carol 
Wellmeier, Jean Grace, Donna 
Duncan, Joyce Giolitto, Jerry 
Brenner, Barbara Markwell, 
PQ Judy Peak. 
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                Nile Trivia Social at Nile Trivia Social at Nile Trivia Social at Nile Trivia Social at Newburgh Masonic TempleNewburgh Masonic TempleNewburgh Masonic TempleNewburgh Masonic Temple    
September September September September 08,08,08,08,    2016 2016 2016 2016     
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Congratulations 
To our new Princesses 

 
August  29th Ceremonial 

 

Cynthia  Zeller 
Judy  Schultz 

 

In Memory of 
 
PQ Marie Zaieck 
Virginia Schueler 
Linda Young 
Emma Schofield 

 

 

 

Isis Temple Members in NurIsis Temple Members in NurIsis Temple Members in NurIsis Temple Members in Nursing Homessing Homessing Homessing Homes    
Protestant Home: 
Evelyn Bohnsack – Clarine Hesseman – Juanita 
Oxley 
 
 Newburgh IN  - Blanche Cain 
 
West River – Margie Fisher 
 
Solarbron Care Center – Marjorie Miller   - 
Martha Kellams 
 
Heritage Center: Virginia Fuchs – Juanita 
Brougham  
 
Holiday Village – Wiona Kallenbach 
 
Good Samaritan –  Ruth Reid 
 
Columbia Care -  Karen Schnakenburg 
 
Dale IN  - Margaret Windell 
 
Princeton- Martha Lou Johnson 

 

    Isis TempIsis TempIsis TempIsis Templelelele    Family PicnicFamily PicnicFamily PicnicFamily Picnic    
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SUPREME TEMPLE DAUGHTERS OF THE NILE 

SUPREME TEMPLE ANNUAL SESSION 2016 – INDIANAPOLIS, INDIANA 

LEGISLATION RESULTS TO THE SUPREME TEMPLE BYLAWS 

 

I. Please be aware of the changes made to the Supreme Temple Daughters of the Nile Bylaws (2013 
Revision) by the voting Delegates at the Supreme Temple One Hundredth Annual Supreme Session in 
Indianapolis, Indiana. These changes were effective as of the day enacted. 

 

Amendment I-1 to PART I, ARTICLE IV SUPREME TEMPLE COMMITTEES, SECTION 1. Standing Committees (a), 

Page 40. This amendment struck the word “six (6)” and inserted the word “ten (10” in the first sentence and struck the 

word “three (3)” and inserted the word “two (2)” in the second sentence. As adopted, Section 1.(a) now reads: 

 

SECTION 1. Standing Committees 

(a)  Action Team Committee shall be composed of one (1) Chairman and one (1) Vice-Chairman and at least ten 
(10) additional members of Daughters of the Nile. The Action Team Advisory Panel shall be composed of at least 
two (2) Past Supreme Queens. Supreme Princess Royal shall serve as an ex officio member. 

 

Amendment I-2 TO PART 1, ARTICLE VII SUPREME TEMPLE ANNUAL SESSION, SECTION 7 Legislation (a), (b) 

and (c). Page 51, as amended. This amendment substituted a new Section 7 for the prior Section 7. 

As adopted, Section 7 now reads: 

 

Section 7. Legislation 

(a) An Amendment with Previous Notice shall be submitted by email or regular mail in the proper format as detailed in 
the Manual of Procedures and Supreme Temple Daughters of the Nile website. 

1. The proposed Amendment shall include the signatures of two (2) voting members, along with their names, 
title and Temple name and number. 

2. The signers shall submit the Amendment to the Chairman of the Jurisprudence Committee, prior to the 
annual deadline of March 1, in order for the Chairman and the Committee, and the Supreme Temple 
Parliamentarian to review it with the signers, and to ensure that the format, substance and wording of the 
Amendment is correct. 

(b) The Jurisprudence Committee shall send a copy of all Amendments as reviewed, to the Supreme Princess 
Recorder, no later than April 15. 

(c) The Supreme Princess Recorder shall send a copy of the Amendments to each member of the Supreme Temple 
Board of Directors and to the Subordinate Temples and post the Amendments on the Supreme Temple website, 
no later than May 1, prior to the Annual Session at which the legislation will be presented. 

 

Amendment I-3 to PART II, ARTICLE II MEMBERSHIP, SECTION 1. Eligibility, Page 57. This amendment, which 

would have inserted “or is a personal friend of a Daughter of the Nile” at the end of the first sentence, was defeated. 

 

Amendment I-4, PART II, ARTICLE IV OFFICIAL TEMPLE PROPERTIES, SECTION 2. Secret Work, Page 58. 
Section 2, which would have reduced the number of times each year that the Junior Past Queen gives the Secret Work 
was defeated. 

 
 
Page 1 
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Amendment I-5 to PART II, ARTICLE VI DUTIES OF OFFICERS, SECTION 1. Queen (k), Page 68. This 

amendment inserted a new Section 1. (k). 

As adopted, Section 1. (k) now reads: 
 

(k)  Complete the Inventory Form for Insurance purposes. 

 

Note: Note: Note: Note: Additional information on the updated insurance Inventory 
Form procedures has been inserted into the Manual of Procedures 
under Duties of the Queen. 
 

Amendment I-6 to PART II, ARTICLE VII SUBORDINATE TEMPLE SESSIONS, SECTION 2. Ceremonials, (a) and 

(b), Page 57, as amended.  This amendment, which would have increased obligatory Ceremonials from one (1) to 

two (2), was defeated. 

 

 

EDITING CHANGES TO THE SUPREME TEMPLE 

BYLAWS    
 

II. Please be aware of a housekeeping change for clarification and consistency purposes only made by vote of the 
Supreme Temple Board of Directors to PART II, ARTICLE II MEMBERSHIP, SECTION 10, Petition for 
Reinstatement, Page 59. As clarified, SECTION 10, Petition for Reinstatement will now read: 

 

SECTION 10. Petition for Reinstatement 

A woman who received a Demit or has been dropped for non-payment of dues and whose membership has not been 
restored within the one (1) year grace period may petition the Temple for reinstatement. 

 

and 
 

SECTION 12. Demit will now read: 

 

SECTION 12. Demit 

 

If a member in Good Standing wishes to dissolve her membership in Daughters of the Nile, she shall submit to the 
Temple Princess Recorder a written request for a Demit. The request shall be read at the next Stated Session and 
granted by the Queen. 

 

Delete in its entirety the CAUTION statement: 

Page 2 
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2.   A woman who has dissolved her membership with the granting of a Demit and wishes to return as a member 
in Daughters of the Nile, shall complete the Petition for Affiliation form with the names of two (2) sponsoring Members, 
include the Demit, Affiliation Fee, current prorated Annual Dies, and the Annual Per Capita. 

 

and 
 

SECTION N. DEMIT. Pages M-25 and M-26, will now read: 

 

Members in Good Standing who wish to relinquish their membership may request a Demit in writing from the 
Princess Recorder. If a woman holds Dual Membership when she is granted a Demit, she automatically relinquishes 
her membership in the Dual Temple. 

1. If a Demit request is received after the March Stated Session, but before March 31, the Princess Recorder 
shall inform the Queen. The Queen shall instruct the Princess Recorder to issue the Demit. 

2. The action shall be reported and recorded in the Minutes at the April Stated Session. 

3. The Demit shall be granted by direction of the Queen following the reading of correspondence. 

4. The membership and responsibilities of membership are dissolved. 

5. A duplicate Demit may be requested by the woman and issued by the Princess Recorder. 

6. A woman who has dissolved her membership with the granting of a Demit and wishes to return as a member 
in Daughters of the Nile, shall complete the Petition for Affiliation form. 

7. A former Member may (i) submit a Petition for Affiliation in the same Temple and receive her original 
Membership Number or (ii) submit her Petition for Affiliation to become a member of another Temple. 

8. In calculating Tenure of Membership, the woman who has been granted a Demit and returns to membership 
at a later date, loses the time as a member for the period between the granting of the Demit and the Affiliation. 

 

 

Prepared by the 2015-16  

Jurisprudence Committee:  

Evelyn Petree, PSQ, Chairman 
Nancelyn Ross, PSQ Donna F. Clark, PSQ 

Karen L. Keuther, Supreme Princess Tirzah  

Shirley Henley, Supreme Princess Badoura  

Ann Triplett, PQ, Iras Temple No. 40 

Herbie Kay Lundquist, PQ, Ruh Neb Temple No. 64  

Cathy Carol Rose, Supreme Princess Royal (ex officio) 

 

July 2016 
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Ladies of the Household, 
 
The Isis Temple No. 41 new updated rosters are available.  If you would like one, 
please send your name and address with $2.00 for postage and handling to: 
 

PQ Nancy Markham 
5525 Kiowa Circle 

Evansville  IN 47715 
 

Call or email if you have any questions, 812-430-6973 
no.41isistemple@gmail.com 

Isis TempleIsis TempleIsis TempleIsis Temple    
New RNew RNew RNew Rososososters ters ters ters     

 BBQ Sale 
NILE BBQ STILL FOR SALE! 
As most of you know, the date of our annual BBQ fundraiser had to be changed due to a scheduling conflict. 
But that means you still have a chance to order or to sell to your friends and family! Our great BBQ crew 
(Rod McDonald, Jim Kanzler and John Nelson, just to name a few) are back again this year with smoked 
chicken, BBQ ribs and pork loin. Please contact Krista Williams (Chair) or any Ways & Means committee 
member to place your order or get tickets to sell.  
ALL ORDERS AND PAYMENTS MUST BE RECEIVED BY MONDAY, OCT. 10.  

Whole Chicken $15 
Full Rack Ribs $20 
Half Pork Loin $25 

Pick-up will be Saturday, Oct. 15, at Hadi Temple parking lot between 3:30-4:30 p.m. 
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        Isis Temple Past Queens 
            Next Meeting at Hadi Red Fez dining room at 7:00 PM 

     Always the 3rd Monday of each month, except June, July & 

     August 

   Hope to see all Past Queens at our next meeting October 17th     

 

 
 

     ISIS TEMPLE PAST QUEENS 

            Christina Foster 
              Queen 1996 

            Connie Mason 
             Queen 1997 

      Jaynita Johnson 
         Queen 1995 

 

 

 

Hadi Shrine Temple 
GREAT PUMPKIN CAPERGREAT PUMPKIN CAPERGREAT PUMPKIN CAPERGREAT PUMPKIN CAPER    

10.21.1610.21.1610.21.1610.21.16    
Doors open at 5:00 pmDoors open at 5:00 pmDoors open at 5:00 pmDoors open at 5:00 pm    

MEMBERS & FAMILY ONLYMEMBERS & FAMILY ONLYMEMBERS & FAMILY ONLYMEMBERS & FAMILY ONLY    
Pumpkin CarvingPumpkin CarvingPumpkin CarvingPumpkin Carving    

Face Painting Face Painting Face Painting Face Painting     
Treats & much moreTreats & much moreTreats & much moreTreats & much more    

Red FeRed FeRed FeRed Fez Buffetz Buffetz Buffetz Buffet    
RSVP Buffet  812RSVP Buffet  812RSVP Buffet  812RSVP Buffet  812----423423423423----4285428542854285    
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  Keep safe… 

  PQ Karla Goff, Captain, 812-205-8552 or 812-401-6455.         

  

The Dancers and Pageantry will be selling Pecans again this year $8.00 dollars per bag, 
we only have Pecan halves. Please contact us. 
 
We’re looking forward to the November Supreme Queen visit. 
 
We are always looking for new members. If you have any interest attend one of our 
meetings, 2

nd
 Tuesday of each month on the 2

nd
 floor of Hadi. 

Nile Love, 
 
Jinny Parsons, Director of Dancers & Pageantry   812-457-7457  jinnyparsons@twc.com 
President, Sharon Harbison                                   812-518-4175  sharonharbison1948@yahoo.com 

 

 
Fall is upon us. We’ll be working the Brain Booth at the Fall 
Festival. Stop by and say hi. 

We are still accepting new members and would love to have you attend a Patrol meeting to get 
familiar with what we do. Our meetings are the 2nd Monday of the month on the 2nd floor of 
Hadi at 7:00 pm. 
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    Sending a tune to all! 

  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

   

 

  President: Sylvia Pharris    812-677-1080 

  Director: Jennifer Emsweller PQ 812-598-3907 

Patrol – 2
nd 

Monday – 7:00 PM 

Except June, July, August & 

December 

Captain: PQ Karla Goff             

(812) 401-6455 

 

Dancers – 2
nd

 Tuesday – 6:00 PM 

Except June, July, August & 

December 

Director:  Jinny Parsons 
(812) 457-7451 

 

 

Band – 4
th
 Monday – 7:00 PM 

Except June, July, August & 

December 

Director: PQ Jennifer Emsweller             

(812) 985-0149 

 

                                                       UNITS INFORMATION 

 

 

Welcome back everyone, 
 
Fall is in the air. Our summer picnic was a big success with great food and fun had by all. A 
special thank you to our committee Chairman, Barb Sinnett and committee members, Sandra 
Bottoms, Elsie Ervin and Sharon Dutsch. 
Our Fall Festival Chairman Millie Rumble has been busy making all the necessary arrangements 
for the Band Box, booth # 60 at the Westside Nut Club’s Annual Fall Festival. Several members 
gathered to prepare, cook, package and freeze our signature sandwich filling- Italian Beef. 
A huge thank you to Sandy Shafer for her hard work on this project! The band will also serve 
polish sausage with or without kraut and Texas Tenderloins. So, please come out and visit us on 
W. Franklin St. October 3rd through October 8th and look for our green and yellow Band Box #60. 
We will be there for lunch through closing every day. 
The Christmas Party Chairman Faye Holmes is busy making plans for our Christmas Party to be 
held on December 6th at the Log Inn. 
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Isis Temple No. 

41 
Pr. Recorder  

Tiffany Ball, PQ 
2214 E. Powell 

        Evansville, IN  47714 
isisno41recorder@gmail.com 

PHONE: 
(812)  473-1424 

 
 
 
 
 

 

We’re on the Web! 

Check us out: 

www.isis41don.com 

 

  ISIS TEMPLE NO. 41 
  2214 E. Powell 

  Evansville, IN 47714 
 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 
 
 

 

 

Newsletter email address 
no.41isistemple@gmail.com 
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